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               The United Nations Human Settlements Programme (UN-Habitat) presents its 
compliments to the Permanent and Observer Missions to UN-Habitat and has the honour on 
behalf of the Chair of the Committee of Permanent Representatives (CPR), H.E. Ms. Saqlain 
Syedah, Permanent Representative of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan to UN-Habitat to invite 
the latter to the sixth informal consultations of the CPR, to discuss the preparations for the 
second session of the United Nations Habitat Assembly. The meeting will be held in a hybrid 
format on Wednesday, 17 May 2023 from 09:30hrs to 12:30hrs and 14:30hrs to 16:30hrs East 
Africa Time (EAT) in Conference Room 1 at UNON.  
 
             The provisional Agenda is as follows:  
 

1. Adoption of the provisional Agenda. 
2. Continuation of discussions on draft resolutions to be considered by the second open-

ended meeting of the CPR in preparations for the second session of the United 
Nations Assembly. 

3. Any other matters. 
 

A first reading paragraph by paragraph of the following attached draft resolutions will 
take place under Agenda item 2: 
 
(i) The draft resolution titled “World cleanup day”, championed by Estonia, 
(ii) The draft resolution titled “Biodiverse and Resilient Cities-Mainstreaming 

biodiversity and ecosystem services into urban-territorial planning” championed 
by Costa Rica and Colombia, 

(iii) The draft resolution titled “Localization of the Sustainable Development Goals" 
sponsored by Brazil. 

(iv) Technical inputs for the framing of the draft Ministerial Declaration of the second 
session of the UN-Habitat Assembly, 

(v) Draft procedural decisions, 
 
               Delegates who wish to physically attend the meeting are requested to bring their 
personal laptop for use during the meeting. The connection details for the virtual attendance are 
embedded in the forwarding e-mail.  
  
              The United Nations Human Settlements Programme avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the Permanent and Observer Missions to UN-Habitat the assurances of its highest 
consideration.     
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